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From the Staff_,

We are officially in the 2024 season and
staff is looking forward to another great
year at the beach!

We are planning some great Walks and
Talks and other educational events this
year, so stay tuned for upcoming
announcements!

Interested in working at Sandy Neck?
Check the Town of Barnstable website
for some exciting employment
opportunities by using the QR code
below:

Seal pup season is here and often times they
can be seen hauled out on the beach resting.
Remember to keep a safe distance of at least
150 feet and keeps dogs leashed at all times!

If you see one at Sandy Neck, contact the
Gatehouse with the location at 508-362-8300
or report directly to IFAW at 508-743-9548

Important!

NO campfires allowed. ORV Beach hours are 8:00am to 4:00pm. The Gatehouse is

open by appointment only. To make an appointment, please call (508)362-8300.



